
Public Meeting Notice 
 

NICTD – NORTHERN INDIANA COMMUTER TRANSPORTATION DISTRICT 
33 East U.S. Highway 12, Chesterton, Indiana 46304 

 

 

 
The purpose of this notice is to advise you that the Northern Indiana Commuter 
Transportation District (NICTD) is evaluating properties that may be affected by the 
West Lake Corridor Project. 
 
NICTD will be holding two open houses that will allow residents who will be potentially 
impacted to meet with representatives and discuss any questions in regards to the West 
Lake Corridor project. Below is the information for dates and locations of each open 
house. 
 

May 22, 2019 
Dyer Town Hall 

1 Town Square, Dyer, IN 46311 
Lower Level Meeting Room 

  1-7 PM 
 
 

May 23, 2019 
Jean Shepherd Community Center 

3031 J.F. Mahoney Dr., Hammond, IN 46323 
Cafeteria 
 1-7 PM 

 
 
All parties who will potentially be affected are encouraged to attend and bring along any 
pertinent information to their property that would affect the project or Real Estate 
acquisition process. 
 
 
For any Real Estate questions, please call (800) 382-5206. Additional information 
related to the West Lake Corridor project can be found at 
http://www.nictdwestlake.com/. 
 

http://www.nictdwestlake.com/

